
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

27th May 2021 

 

Test and Trace during the half term 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Public Health England recommend all parents & carers, and staff, should be aware of 

the following information and relevant arrangements regarding positive cases during 

the half term:  

 

 Staff, parents and carers should follow contact tracing instructions provided by 

NHS Test and Trace.  

 Over the half term, if a pupil or staff member tests positive for coronavirus 

(COVID-19), having developed symptoms within 48 hours of being in school, the 

school will assist in identifying close contacts and advising self-isolation, as the 

individual may have been infectious whilst in school.  

 To inform us of a positive case, you must email: office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk  

 

Please do not call the school office; the phone line is not regularly manned during 

school holidays.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher     
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